
REPORT FOR ACTION 

 

Permanent Closure of a Portion of the East side of 
Cooper Street at Queens Quay East to Permit the 
Proposed Realignment of the West Side of Cooper 
Street at Queens Quay East 
 
Date:  October 27, 2017 
To:  Toronto and East York Community Council 
From:  Acting Director, Transportation Services, Toronto and East York District 
Wards: Ward 28 - Toronto Centre-Rosedale 
 

SUMMARY 
 
A report is being prepared by Transportation Services that will recommend that a 
portion of the east side of Cooper Street be permanently closed for the proposed 
realignment of the west side of Cooper Street at Queens Quay East. 

RECOMMENDATIONS 
 
 
 

FINANCIAL IMPACT 
 
 

DECISION HISTORY 
 

COMMENTS 
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CONTACT 
 
Lukasz Pawlowski, P. Eng. 
Acting Manager, Traffic Planning 
Toronto and East York District 
Transportation Services  
Telephone: (416) 392-7713 
Fax: (416) 392-1920 
E-mail: Lukasz.Pawlowski@toronto.ca 

SIGNATURE 
 
 
 
 
 
Dave Twaddle, C.E.T. 
Acting Director, Transportation Services 
Toronto and East York District 

ATTACHMENTS 
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